The Buckeye 600 Bowling Club was founded in 1978 for the purpose of uniting
all female bowlers in Ohio who have qualified for membership by rolling a
scratch 600 series in a certified league or tournament, to conduct an annual
tournament, to encourage members to promote social activities and to devote
themselves to the fun of bowling...

2020 Tournament
June 20, 21, 27 & 28
Legacy Lanes & Lounge - Coshocton

Scotch Doubles Tournament, held
Saturday evenings, open fo any
female Ohio State USBC member.

Contact for additional info:

Mary Little, President District Champions Roll-Off held
(740) 360-6002 Sunday, June 28.

little5680@roadrunner.com

Lori Gillen, Secretary
(740) 312-5616
lorigillen@hotmail.com

Application for Membership in the
Buckeye 600 Bowling Club

Deate submitted: {Please print all information legibly. }

Phone: _

Association:

District to which you belong: 1

Please submit this application with 52.00 annual dues.

Make checks payable to: Buckeye 600 Bowling Club

Mail to: Lori Gillen, PO Box 52, New Athens, OH 43981 buckeye600.com




